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Comments: As an out of state (Alaska) whitewater kayaker and packrafter who is planning a trip next year to

Idaho to float the Salmon river, middle fork, and south fork, I am quite concerned by the proposal to create a gold

mine on the south fork of the Salmon river. This proposal is misguided and will endanger the tourism industry to

this area and the whitewater experience. Please do not allow this project to move forward. 


